
Niagara Area, Unit 255 
Nomination for the Board of Directors 

 
We need to fill two positions on our Board for a three year term. Nominees must be ACBL 
members in the Niagara Area, Unit 255. If you are interested or know someone who is willing to 
work to keep our Unit running successfully please complete this form and send it to Muriel 
Tremblay at muriel@cmtmc.ca. Nominations must be received by November 18 2020. 
 
Name ___________________________________________ACBL # _______________________ 
 
Address_______________________________________________________________________ 
 
Email: ____________________________________ Phone: _____________________________ 
 
 
 
Nominated by: 
 
 ACBL #_______________________                                                   
 
 ACBL #_______________________                                                   
 
 
If we receive more than two candidates we will hold an election December 15 – 20 via online 
survey software. All ACBL members within the Niagara Area Unit 255 are eligible to vote. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Muriel Tremblay 
President 
Niagara Area, Unit 255 
 


